
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg WI 53711-5397 

June 13, 2019 

Kevin Hedinger 
GZA GeoEnvironmental 
20900 Swenson Drive Suite 120 
Waukesha, WI 53186 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Subject: June 12, 2019 Trent.Tube PCB Soil Sampling and AOC Material Characterization Plan 

Dear Mr. Hedinger: 

The Department has reviewed the proposed GZA GeoEnvironmental Trent Tube soil sampling plan. As 
presented the Department approves the workplan and field work can be started on your schedule. The Department 
understands this work is planned for mid July 2019. It is understood the PCB parameter list will include the same 
congeners as tested for in earlier investigations and will include: PCB 1016, 1221, 1232, 1242, 1248, 1254 and 
1260. Further it is understood the sample locations will vary slightly from mapped locations based on field 
conditions. 

If you have questions about this approval, please contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

.P'Zn;~c:~ 
R. Michael Schmoller 
Hydrogeologist 
608-275-3303 

dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov Naturally WISCONSIN {)

PRINTED 
ONRECYct.ED 
PAPER 


